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PTA News – important information about next week’s Discos and the 

Orienteering Trail.  

 

Discos 

Spring is nearly here! The Spring Discos are next week! Thank you to everyone who has 
purchased tickets to support the PTA fundraising efforts! We will be busy packing snack 
bags this weekend! Please refer to your PTA-Events confirmation e-mails for further 
information or if you have any further queries, drop us an e-mail at 

robinhoodprimarypta@gmail.com. Only children in the 3:15pm discos may attend 

school in their own clothes ready for the party after school. This is the Reception 

and KS1 Disco. The children in Nursery on Wednesday can also wear their own 

party clothes for the day. Thank you to everyone who kindly volunteered to help! We 

will send confirmation messages to those individuals shortly.  
 

Easter Orienteering Trail 

The Easter Orienteering Trail ticket sales opened on Monday via the PTA-Events app and 
website, closing on Monday 28th March at midnight. See the PTA-Events app/website and 
the PTA Facebook page for further details.  
 

Jubilee Tea Towels 

The proofs are back and the tea towels look amazing! We will share these soon and start 
marketing via PTA-Events on Monday 28th March - Wednesday 20th April midnight. We 
hope that you will enjoy seeing the children's artwork and consider purchasing a 
commemorative tea towel! 
 
Happy weekend! 
Isla  
Vice Chair 
 
 
 

 


